
Happy 

Holidays !! 

Wings For Falmouth Families wishes to thank  

The Herb Chambers Companies  
for the loan of five beautiful oversized bows to use in our parade entry 

“Fifty years of classic cars” featured in the  

50th annual Falmouth Christmas Parade. 
 

Special thanks to Tom Quirk at Herb Chambers Ford in Westborough for the bows, 

and to Tammie Langlais-Boyle for gathering and  

delivering the bows to us in Falmouth! 

www.WingsForFalmouth.org 


